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i) The last sentence of the third paragraph of the Executive Summary 
should read: “Since the proposal to fund these costs out of the 
United Nations regular budget has not been accepted by the 
General Assembly (A/RES/59/276), WFP's share of security costs 
for the current biennium will increase.” 

ii) In the first sentence of paragraph 5, insert the words “on a one-off 
basis” after “... approval to cover from the General Fund”. 

iii) The second sentence of paragraph 5 should read: “As a result of 
the decision of the General Assembly (A/RES/59/276), the total 
amount for these costs for WFP will be US$16 million for the 
current biennium.” 

iv) Paragraph 14 should read: “Since the funding of field security 
costs from the United Nations regular budget has not been 
accepted, the new proposals of the Secretary-General add 
US$45 million of UNSECOORD’s costs to the amount which 
needs to be cost-shared in 2005. This means that WFP's shared of 
the total UNSECOORD costs for the biennium will exceed the 
original projection of US$12.2 million by US$1.0 million.” 

v) In the title in the heading of the right-hand column in the table in 
paragraph 26, the word “estimated” should be deleted. 

vi) The footnote to the table in paragraph 26 should read: “Following 
the decision of the General Assembly (A/RES/59/276).” 
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